
 
F1 Curriculum Newsletter: 

Summer 2 

  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back! We hope you have had a fantastic half term break and are well rested 

to start an amazing second half to the term! This half term, as part of transition,  

our focus for the children is ‘independence’, we are aiming for all of the children to 

be able to independently come into the classroom in the mornings and put their 

things away, pull their clothes up and down themselves when they go to the toilet 

and put their coats on independently at playtimes. Thank you for your continued 

support.    

Who Helps Us? 

This half term’s theme ‘Who Helps Us?’ will see us learning about people in the community 

that help us, such as police officers, paramedics, and fire fighters. We have a jam packed 

half term planned with lots of fun and exciting activities including our trip to the farm, a 

visit by the fire brigade, and police (dates to be confirmed) and not forgetting our sports day!   

Our special stories this half term are ‘Clothesline Clues to Jobs People do’ by Kathryn Heling, 

and You Can’t Call an Elephant in an Emergency’  by Patricia Cleveland-Peck.  

 

 

Dates for your diary. 

Wednesday 19th June Eid Festival 

Monday 1st July Sports Day 

Monday 8th July  

F1 and the Burrow visit 

to Stonebridge City 

Farm 

Thursday 11th July 
Summer Fayre (date to 

be confirmed) 

Friday 19th July  
End of year reports 

being sent home 

Thursday 25th July 

Whole school picnic 

and breaking up for 

the summer! 

 

How can you help? 

Weather 

We do a lot of outdoor learning 

come rain or shine, so please 

ensure your child has the 

correct clothing. This includes 

a coat, a sun hat, water bottle 

and sun cream. During the 

hotter weather, please apply sun 

cream daily before school.  

Play equipment 

Due to health and safety, could 

we please ask that your 

children do not play on the 

outdoor equipment before and 

after school. Thank you 

 

 

It is important that your child is in school every day! Children can come to school 

with a cough or cold! They soon forget about it when they are with their friends! 

Please limit screen time at bedtime, reading a bed time story is best! 

Thank you Miss Bibi 

 


